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Executive Team Update - Today the Executive Team is planning to share an update with the church

about the year ahead at FRC. They are seeking to elevate communication in the church around how to

nurture and develop the growth that is taking place in this season of ministry. Please keep the

Executive Team in prayer as they work with one another in the weeks ahead, along with the

Consistory and staff members, to help cast vision for our congregational life.

Our Annual Worship in the Park will be Sunday, June 2 at Westside Park. Coffee, juice, and breakfast

will start at 9am, with the service at 10am. There will be a freewill offering lunch at 11:15am, and then

there will be games and fun activities at 12pm. A sign-up sheet is on the desk by the office for

individuals that wish to bring a breakfast treat (bagels, muffins, breads, etc.) to the service. Feel free

to bring whatever you feel would make a great breakfast item!

The Community Memorial Day Service will be held at the Community Building on Sunday, May 26 at

6pm. Proceeds will go towards Perpetual Care flags and memorial at Hubbling Park.

Hull VBS will begin on Sunday, June 2 and go through Thursday, June 6. Registration will be at

5:15pm on June 2. A meal will be provided from 5:30pm-6pm every evening, with VBS running from

6pm-8:30pm. There will be a closing program on June 6 at 7:30pm.

Food Pantry volunteers are needed on Wednesday, May 22 from 5pm-6pm at the Community

Building. If you are interested, please contact Jim Verdoorn, Arlyn De Wild, or Kelly Jansma.

Orphan Grain Train is collecting items for communities hit by the tornadoes in Iowa and Nebraska,

particularly in Minden, IA and Elkhorn, NE. If you would like to donate items, please bring them to the

church by Wednesday, May 22. Items needed are toiletries, wipes, towels, diapers (baby), Depends,

utility/extension cords, non-perishable foods, and plastic totes/tubs. Monetary gifts are also needed.

Please make checks payable to First Reformed Church and they will be forwarded to World Renew

Ministry. You can also give online at WorldRenew.net.

Memorial Day Poppies will be available for the next few weeks to honor our servicemen for Memorial

Day. If you would like to provide a donation for poppies, feel free to stop by local business locations

or call LuAnn De Wild at 712-541-7254.

Join American Reformed Church for a Pancake Breakfast on Memorial Day, May 27 from 7am – 10am

at ARC. Freewill donation will go towards Rocky Mountain High and Power Connection.

hullfrc.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS

NURSERY

CONNECT MINISTRY

GREETERS

Today

Next Week

Troy & Tina W., John &

Hendrene Z., Cal & Jan K.

Bob & Henrietta D., Jennifer

& Ashlie S., Matt & Kait S.

Today

Next Week

Jeanette Bonestroo Family

Sarah Van Roekel Family

PERSONALWITNESS
Acts 1:6-11 / FRC’s Vision For Ministry In 2024-2025 



Today

Graduation Sunday

Executive Team Updates

Sunday, May 26

Luke will be sharing the message

THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message: Personal Witness

Scripture: Acts 1: 6-11

*Next Week 

Message: Between Asyria and a hard place

Scripture: 2 Kings 18:1-16

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship

    - Way Maker

    - Yet Not I But Through Christ in Me

Greeting

Recognition of Graduates

Hymn #509 He Leadeth Me

Executive Team Updates

Congregational Prayer

Responding to God

    - By Faith

Benediction

Doxology

Barb Van Es, who is undergoing chemotherapy
for cancer. 

Shelby Kiers Family - Shelby’s mother, Paula
Harkness, continues treatments for cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, who is undergoing more
rounds of chemo treatments. 

Ron Bonestroo, who is done with cancer
treatments.

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and Cheryl Grevengoed, who is evaluating with
doctors for next steps in cancer treatment.

Doug Jensen, who has been declared cancer
free after battling stage 3 lung cancer. You can
send cards and make phone calls to the
address and phone number below: 

Doug Jensen 
4730 Dogwood Ave. 
Ireton, IA 51027 
712-441-9273 

June Broek, who was recently hospitalized
with atrial fibrillation. She has returned back
to Aspen Heights and is recovering well.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday, June 2

Worship in the Park

9am Breakfast, Coffee, and Juice

10am Service

11:15am Freewill Donation Meal

12pm Games and Activities

June 2 - June 6

VBS

Registration: June 2 at 5:15pm

Meal: 5:30pm-6pm each evening

Program: 6pm-8:30pm

Closing Ceremony: June 6 at 7:30pm

GRADUATES!

If God has done so much for us, 

how can we ________________________________?

SERMON NOTES

High School

Blayne Bliek

Haley Crawford,

Parker Curiel

Jackson Harman

Reece Koele

Dawson Leusink

Blake Moser

Monika Van Schepen

Chidren In Worship

Nellie Jansma

Ben Koops

Owen Schultze

Piper Van Tilburg

Tessa Van Tilburg

Ace Vonk

FRC Core Values

Spiritual _________________

Personal _________________

Biblical ___________________

Community ___________________


